HALLATON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

8th OCTOBER 2021

TEL: 01858555629 EMAIL: office@hallatonprimary.leics.sch.uk

www.hallatonprimary.co.uk

ALL ANGELS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – TEXT/WHATSAPP BOOKINGS TO 07511512851

COVID UPDATE

We currently have 13 confirmed cases of Covid throughout the school. Please keep testing your children regularly and if they display any Covid like symptoms (even if the Lateral Flow test is negative), please arrange a PCR test for them and err on the side of caution by keeping your child at home until you receive the result.

Government guidance states that if there is a confirmed case of Covid within a family, other children can continue to attend school. We would ask you to exercise your judgement on this as we are a small school with limited space and this week has proved how quickly and easily the virus can spread.

The Local Authority have asked us to advise you that if you or anyone in your family attends a gathering/event with a large number of other people, it is advisable to do a Lateral Flow Test 5 days later.

We are very grateful to you all for your continued caution with regard to this virus.

PARENTS EVENINGS NEXT WEEK

If you've not yet made an appointment, please get in touch with your child's teacher. The meetings (virtual) are a good opportunity for you to learn how your child has settled into their new class.

Y6 SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

The closing date for secondary school applications is 31^{ST} OCTOBER 2021. Please apply online to the County Council in your home county.

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

A total of £272.44 was raised at last week's Macmillan Coffee Morning, thanks to your support and generous donations. The Y6 children really enjoyed themselves helping out at various points throughout the day!

HARVEST COLLECTION

Many thanks for all your generous donations for the Market Harborough Food Bank, which is hugely appreciated.

CAFÉ MORRELL REVISED OPENING TIME

From Friday 8th October, the Cafe will open at 10am and they look forward to seeing you.

HALF-TERM

We will finish next Friday 15th October for half-term. School will open again on Monday 25th October.